May 8, 2014
Hurley and Stewart LLC
2800 11th Street 

Kalamazoo, MI  49009
ATTN: Joshua Phelan
RE:
Dollar General Site Plan Review
Mr. Phelan:
The City of Massillon Engineering Department is pleased to inform you that the site plan for Dollar General Store #15443 at the corner of Lincoln Way West and Lanedale St. has been approved by the City Engineer.
I have attached a final set of drawings as signed by the City Engineer for your use.  If any changes are needed please notify this office as soon as possible. 

Also per your request I have attached a copy of the utility plan for Lanedale Ave. NW showing the location of the existing sanitary sewers, storm sewers, and waterline utilities.  There are no sanitary sewers along Lincoln Way roadway area.  This site will be served from the west (Lanedale ave)  side.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,
KEITH A. DYLEWSKI, P.E., P.S.

CITY ENGINEER
Jason Haines

Engineering Technician

(Enclosures)
